
 
 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

 
TO:  Public Works & Sewerage Commission Members 
 
FROM: Kim Esselmann, Building Inspection/Public Works Secretary 
 
DATE:  December 1, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: December 10, 2020 Meeting Cancellation 
   
The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Public Works and Sewerage 
Commission, which is scheduled for December 10, 2020 has been 
canceled.    
 
 
  
 
 

 


